
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Home Learning Update 

Following the Government’s announcement on Sunday 19th April 2020 that there is no confirmed date for 

schools to reopen to all children, we are now moving most of our home learning online. The Oak National 

Academy are providing daily lessons for all year groups and this is how most of your home learning should 

take place from now on. Instructions for accessing the lessons are below: 

How to access the online classroom: 

1. Go to the website https://www.thenational.academy/ 

 

2. Click on Online Classroom 

 

 

3. Click on Schedule 

 
 

4. Click on your child’s year group 

 

https://www.thenational.academy/


 

5. Select the day that you are on (do the lessons in order) 

 
 

6. Click on each lesson to watch and listen to the teacher explaining the activities. Press ‘Start Lesson’ 

to get going. 

 
 

You need to do the lessons in order as they build up over the week. Don’t worry if you start late – just click 

on the first day and work your way through the lessons. 

You will continue to receive a weekly update from your child’s class teacher about home learning and this 

will be sent to you through ClassDojo. If you have any queries or need help accessing any of the home 

learning we send out to you, you will be able to contact your child’s teacher through ClassDojo in the first 

instance or email head@stmatthias.worcs.sch.uk 

We hope you will find the home learning materials useful for your children to complete at home and would 

encourage you to send photos and examples of work completed to your child’s class teacher through 

ClassDojo. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs V. Beale 

 

 

mailto:head@stmatthias.worcs.sch.uk

